

IBM Mid-Range Computer Users Group



President: Alan Judson - 763-6650 Vice President: Steve Walker - 264-1442 Secretary: Kirk Nacey - 975-7477 Treasurer: David Carpenter - 264-2610

SEPTEMBER

Our September meeting will be held 11:00 a.m. Wednesday, September 8, 1993 at the Murray City Offices. Bill Bennett, of IBM will be our speaker.

Bill will be speaking on the topic of interpersonal communication as it relates to the Data Processing environment. The focus of the discussion will be on keeping communication lines open. Bill will focus on maintaining good relationships with the two groups that data processing professionals regularly deal with: Upper management, and end users. Come join us for what should be an enlightening discussion.

AUGUST MEETING

Marvin Booth discussed PC support. The discussion was very informative to those that attended. If Anybody is interested in the handouts discussed, Kirk has them and can make a copy of them. They are Managing Personal Computer Memory, AS/400 Red Books Price List, Elements of PC Support, and Physical Connections. Marvin.

HELP

We are looking for people to help with the christmas party. If you can help please contact any of the officers.

We are also looking for suggestions as to where the christmas party should be held ANY IDEAS?????

TIPS

When using emulation cards and memory managers remember to exclude the memory address of the card. Use the exclude command. Most memory managers use X=yyyy-zzz. Where yyyy is the beginning address and zzzz is the ending address.